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Following discussion on recent flooding that had been experienced in the 

village it had been agreed that a letter would be given to each household in 

The Valley and Valley Road. 

This to suggest that residents prepare themselves for the future possibility of 

flooding to their properties by purchasing such as Hydrosacks or a Quick Dam, 

the reality being that when flooding is experienced in our village it will always 

take some considerable time for us to have the benefit of outside help – as 

there would always be worse flooding in other parts of the area. 

The fact is that although roads may be flooded, some properties could also risk 

flooding to the rear of their properties. 

These letters have now been delivered and where I have come into contact 

with residents they have been much appreciated and well received. 

 

JANET MALIN 


